
August 2023
Vehicle Allocations–Limited Quantities, Urgent 
Due to continuing supply chain issues, some manufacturers will be limiting quantities of certain 
vehicles available for purchase.  The GM vehicles listed will have more than one allocation period this 
year.  The Toyota models and Ram ProMasters below have been allocated for the entire year; there will 
be no more available after the first offering. Orders need to be placed as soon as possible and ordering 
will close once the allocation has been met. We will update the contract catalog when the allocated 
numbers have been met.  

Chevrolet Allocations:
● Chevrolet Heavy Duty Trucks - crew cabs, double cabs and regular cabs
● Chevrolet Malibu

Toyota Allocations:
● Toyota Camry Gas and Hybrid
● Toyota Corolla Hybrid

Ram Allocations:
● Ram ProMaster Cargo 1500, 2500, 3500

Renewable Fuel Decal
The House File requires State motor vehicles to be affixed with a highly visible renewable fuel sticker. 
This is to notify the traveling public that the motor vehicle is powered by the highest possible 
classification of renewable fuel. DAS Fleet Services is placing these stickers on all new vehicles and is 
able to offer these decals to State agencies wishing to update their fleet.  Please notify Fleet Services the 
quantity of decals needed to update your fleet.

Vehicle Fun Facts:
We still have four new Ram ProMaster Citys available for immediate delivery! These are the last small 
cargo vans available in the U.S. and are great for transporting cargo in tight areas like downtown Des 
Moines.  Contact Fleet Services for more information.

DAS Fleet Services, 109 SE 13th St., Des Moines, Iowa 50319 
HOURS: Monday: 6:00 am - 4:30 pm • Tuesday - Friday: 7:00 am - 4:30 pm
CONTACT: Customer Service: 515-281-3162 • After Hours: 515-725-2243

Risk Management: das.risk@iowa.gov • Fleet Motor Pool: motorpool@iowa.gov • State of Iowa Drivers: SOIdrivers@iowa.gov
For more information: https://das.iowa.gov/procurement/fleet-services
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